
January 13, 2022 

To

Mr. Aston Benzil Santhmayor
On-Line Surveillance
BSE Limited, MUMBAI

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Increase in Volume 

Ref: Your letter reference no – L/SURV/ONL/PV/NP/ 2021-2022 / 472

With reference to the above mentioned letter, we would like to inform the Exchange that the Company 

does not have any information/announcement currently in its possession which in our opinion may 

have a bearing on the price/volume behaviour of the scrip. 

This is for your kind information. 

Yours truly, 

For Saksoft Limited 

Meera Venkatramanan 

Compliance Officer  

Sripiriyadarshini
Stamp


